
To: 

UN HR Office of the High Commissioner 

Reem Alsalem 
Special Rapporteur on violence against women and girls, its 
causes and consequences 
  

Dear Ms. Alsalem: 
  

The Board of LAZ reloaded has been impressed by your 
intervention for women's rights before the Scotland Government 
Equality Committee on 19 December, 2022, and your written 
statement dated 29 November, 2022 (Ref.: OL GBR 14/2022).  
  

We would like to thank you for this and encourage you to 
continue further on this path. 
  

Attached please find parts of our opinion on the recently published 
key points of the German Federal Government on the future "Self-
ID law". 
  

In case you have further questions on the issue, we would be 
delighted to assist you. 
  

Yours sincerely, 
Gunda Schumann 

Member of the Board 
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